
Dear Parents/Guardians7th & 9th Graders,  

     Ghoul Evening!  On Wednesday, October 24 we will be working on 

a service project  we call ‘Trick or Canning’, intended to introduce the 7 

Principles of Catholic Social Justice Teaching (see back if you’d like to 

quiz your child – it’ll be a real ‘treat’ for them!), collect non-perishable 

food in order to feed the hungry, and have some fun in the process.  We 

will be driving to and walking the nearby neighborhoods to collect 

food.  We still need some help as far as chaperones, driving, sorting 

food and for bringing &serving treats for the teens afterwards.  Please 

fill out the form below if you are able to assist.  We need a permission 

slip for each student and we are asking that each student bring a non-

perishable food item or two if you’re able.  Please bring 

permission forms with you that night.  No costume is 

necessary – however there is a costume contest for leaders. 

 

 
 

 
 
Yes!  I would like to volunteer to help with the Trick or Canning Project!  With so much to prepare we 
will not phone you but will ask you to sign in when you arrive that night.  Please be in the Great Hall 
by 7PM – be patient as we get the teens organized and then we will put you to work.   
 
Name:_____________________   
 
Check the area you’d prefer to assist with: 
___serve treats to teens after they return 
___walk with a group (doesn’t have to be your teens’ class) 
___drive group to a nearby neighborhood (fill out form attached) 
___provide treats such as a package of cookies or bottle of pop.  
___Provide a gift card/service for costume contest  
___help organize/weigh food as it comes in (need lots for this!).  
___Be a number cruncher and tally the pounds of food  
___Help take food the following morning to food shelf on        

Thursday, October 25 at 9:00AM (usually takes about an 
hour) 

   
Please detach and return this form to the office 

c/o Denise Walsh by Sun, Oct. 22 
 

Thanks for your support and your generosity! 
 

 
 


